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Year 3 Roman Britain Virtual Session, Tuesday 27thth April 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

As part of our topic on Roman Britain, we would like Year 3 pupils to take part in a virtual session that is 
delivered by Reading museum.  
 
The session will allow children to explore history through primary evidence. They will discover how Romans 
would have lived in the town of Calleva Atrebatum (modern Silchester), understand the impact of Roman 
occupation on the existing British inhabitants and explore diversity in Roman Britain using the University of 
Reading Romans Revealed project.  
 
In the session, the children will use activities, objects, videos and photographs to bring the past to life and 
inspire the children to want to learn more about Roman Britain. 
 
A voluntary contribution of £3 is required to cover the cost of the virtual session. A text and email will be 
sent out with detail for the payment via Eduspot. 
 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year 3 team 
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